
To: Ben Kent 

  RDOS 

 Planning department 

 

From:    S Paul Childs and Alison Hale 

 pchilds@planetworks.ca 

 3670 Emerald Drive, North Vancouver, V7R 3B8 

 

Regarding:   Temporary Use Permit  

For:   3135 Bartlett Road 

  Naramata  

 

Supplemental Rationale 

Hi Ben,  please accept this as the supplemental rationale for us renewing our TUP for the address above. 

 We are planning to continue to rent the house for part of the summer as per the original application, to 

cover some of our costs, and also make it available for others to enjoy the area and bring economic 

benefits.  

- We are requesting a duration of temporary use of up to 3 years. 

- Contact information for local property manager: Debora Linton -  (250) 496-5449 

-  Vacation rental details -same as the previous TUP, i.e. 2 bedrooms and up to 4 guests 

 

Many Thanks  

 

Paul and Alison 
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